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FOWS Meeting (Friends of Woodland School) - Monday 18th November—2.30pm 
 
The next FOWS meeting will be held in school on Monday 18th November at 2.30pm.   
Everyone welcome. 

Pantomime Reminder 
Thank you to the people that have returned the pantomime consent letter and paid for the trip on the 
ParentPay system, please could I remind you that if you haven’t yet please do so by no  
later than Monday 18th November.  Thank you. 

IMPORTANT -UNFORTUNATELY WE HAVE HAD TO CANCEL THE FOWS FAMILY 
GAMES NIGHT AS WE ONLY SOLD A FEW TICKETS. 

INSTEAD WE ARE GOING TO HAVE A FILM NIGHT ON THE SAME NIGHT FOR THE 
CHILDREN, THE TIME IS 5.30 TO 7.30PM, FULL DETAILS BELOW. 

FOWS Film Night—Wednesday 20th November 
All the children are invited to come to our Film Night on  

Wednesday 20th November at 5.30pm. 
  The children will be watching a film and they will also receive a hot dog, drink  

and sweets at a cost of £2.50 per child.   
This can be sent in to school or paid on the night. 

The children need to be collected at 7.30pm. 

School Holidays 2019/20 & 2020/21 
Please see attached copy of the school holidays for 2019/20 & 2020/21.  A copy is also on the  
school website. 

IMPORTANT—OWL CLASS PARENTS 
As you are aware Owl class are visiting the Bowes museum on Thursday 21st November as part of the 

 Norman Cornish Project  
 

THE OWL CLASS CHILDREN WILL NEED TO BE COLLECTED AT 4.45PM FROM SCHOOL  
ON THIS NIGHT  

IMPORTANT—School Photos—Monday 18th November 
Just a reminder that the school photographer will be in school on Monday morning at 9.00am. If you have any pre-
school children who would like to have their photo taken with a family member please bring them to school for 9.00am.  
Thank you. 

NEFirst Credit Union Saving Club for Pupils 
Just a reminder that if you have sent in your forms and ID for the NEFirst Credit Union Saving Club 
for pupils, the first paying in session will be in school on Monday 18th November at 9.00am.   
If you have not sent in the form and would like your child to open an account you can still do this on 
Monday 18th as long as you have your completed forms and ID. 



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class  
  

The Giving Machine 
Please note that when you buy online, especially over the festive period you can donate funds FREE to 
Woodland School by going to www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk.  

Please join it’s FREE!  

Friends of Woodland School has been chosen to benefit from the next round of the Co-op Local Community Fund 
 
The funding round opened on 27 October 2019 and closes on 24 October 2020.  
 
During this funding phase, Co-op Members will be able to choose FOWS as their  
local cause. Every time a member buys selected own-brand products and services, 1% of the money they 
spend is given to FOWS, so please login to the link below and choose FOWS as your community charity.  
 
Please encourage your friends and family to become a Co-op Member. They can join online at https://
membership.coop.co.uk/new-registration. 

Lynesack Church Christmas Fair - Saturday 16th November—2.15 pm in Butterknowle Village Hall 
Lynesack Church Christmas Fair is being held on Saturday 16th November at 2.15pm in Butterknowle Village Hall. Stalls 
include, tombola, raffle, toys, books, cakes, Mothers Union, games etc.  Santa will be visiting during the  
afternoon to meet the children and this year we are holding a Christmas Jumper  
competition.  Teas will be served during the afternoon.  Everyone welcome.   
 
Anyone who can help with donations for any of the stalls please drop them into the village from 10 am 
on the Saturday morning.  We look forward to seeing you. 

Mickleton Village Hall Cinema Club 
Aladdin the film is showing tonight at Mickleton Village Hall if anyone is interested.  6.00pm start and the cost 
is £2.50 for an adult and £2.00 for a child. 

http://www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk

